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          19 April 2023 
 

2023 YEAR 6 STUDENT POLO SHIRT  
 
Dear Parent/Caregivers, 
 
As a special memento of your child’s time in their final year at Beaumont Hills Public School, we are excited 
to offer a special final year polo shirt for purchase. 
 
All shirts may be ordered at a cost of $39.84 each that is paid directly to the company via the order link below. 
Please note that the Year 6 shirt may be worn as an alternative to their school shirt on regular school days, 
but that the regular school shirt must be worn to any representative or formal events. This includes Year 6 
graduation, presentation days, excursions, special assemblies, photo days etc.  
 
Please note: The size of the year 6 shirts may vary to the size of our normal school uniform. Please use the 
following guide when placing the order to help select the appropriate size of your shirt.  
                                                                                   
                     How to measure:                                                               Final Design: 

   
 

 
 

If you would like to place an order, please follow the link below. 
https://brizsports.com.au/orders/order-login.php 

Password: 202218 
 
To ensure the shirts are received in Term 2, please place your order by Friday 5 May.                                             

            
Mrs Bates    Year 6 Teachers   Ms Welsh 
Assistant Principal        Principal 
                          

https://brizsports.com.au/orders/order-login.php

